
Hello YNs ,  

 

Welcome to your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Youth Club 

 

We will be meeting at 6:15 p.m. on Friday April 12, 2013. We are starting at 

At our last meeting we had Snow for a second straight meeting! Bring in a Snowman for show and tell if you have 

one!  

This Month topic is "Play Ball!" 

"Wait a minute! What happened to 

1982 cent homework?" 

We will have the cent topic (find a cent) in the near future. Save your 1982 cents until that time....and find more if you 

can. 

Our club will be having pizza for snack. Remember to eat prior to coming to coin club. T

We will start our meeting with SHOW & TELL. Remember, for show and tell, bring in 

would like to share with the club. It is O.K. if you do not have anything or forget to bring something. 

Remember to bring in your Short Snorters!

This months topic is "PLAY BALL
This weeks’ link of youth and numismatic interest is the US Mint Web Site for ages under 14 at

http://www.usmint.gov/kids/kidsbatterup/

and at age 14 and older: http://www.usmint.gov/batterup/?action=Baseball&CFID=6845558&CFTOKEN

At this site, you can see what we will be doing at the meeting! 

Have your parents help you on the computer and before signing up for any information, emails, or websites. Be 

careful navigating through web sites because many have links that will 

Do you have any ideas for upcoming meetings? Let me know. Here is a list of potential up coming meeting topics:

April: "PLAY BALL"  

May: "To be announced"  

 

Welcome to your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Youth Club April E-Mail. 

We will be meeting at 6:15 p.m. on Friday April 12, 2013. We are starting at 6:15 P.M.  

At our last meeting we had Snow for a second straight meeting! Bring in a Snowman for show and tell if you have 

 

"Wait a minute! What happened to "Find a Clover , err Cent" and finding 

We will have the cent topic (find a cent) in the near future. Save your 1982 cents until that time....and find more if you 

. Remember to eat prior to coming to coin club. This is only a snack.

We will start our meeting with SHOW & TELL. Remember, for show and tell, bring in ONE coin, set or currency you 

would like to share with the club. It is O.K. if you do not have anything or forget to bring something. 

Remember to bring in your Short Snorters! 

 

PLAY BALL".  

This weeks’ link of youth and numismatic interest is the US Mint Web Site for ages under 14 at 

http://www.usmint.gov/kids/kidsbatterup/  

http://www.usmint.gov/batterup/?action=Baseball&CFID=6845558&CFTOKEN

At this site, you can see what we will be doing at the meeting!  

Have your parents help you on the computer and before signing up for any information, emails, or websites. Be 

careful navigating through web sites because many have links that will direct you away from this site if clicked. 

Do you have any ideas for upcoming meetings? Let me know. Here is a list of potential up coming meeting topics:

At our last meeting we had Snow for a second straight meeting! Bring in a Snowman for show and tell if you have 

Cent" and finding 

We will have the cent topic (find a cent) in the near future. Save your 1982 cents until that time....and find more if you 

his is only a snack. 

coin, set or currency you 

would like to share with the club. It is O.K. if you do not have anything or forget to bring something.  

http://www.usmint.gov/batterup/?action=Baseball&CFID=6845558&CFTOKEN=70735001 

Have your parents help you on the computer and before signing up for any information, emails, or websites. Be 

direct you away from this site if clicked.  

Do you have any ideas for upcoming meetings? Let me know. Here is a list of potential up coming meeting topics: 



June: "Summer Fun"  

Take a look at the WCNS web site for pictures and link to previous e

Our Location: St. Josephs Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn. 

Directions at http://worcestercoinclub.org/

 

Let me know if you have any questions.

 

See you on Friday, 

Mark.  

 

 

Take a look at the WCNS web site for pictures and link to previous e-letters. 

Our Location: St. Josephs Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn.  

http://worcestercoinclub.org/ 

Let me know if you have any questions. 


